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Dear Honourable Member,

Thank you and the co-signatories for your letter of 7 March 2018 concerning a 
conference on the theme "Repressions Against Retired Law Enforcement and Military 
Officers in Poland" held on 28 February 2018 at the European Parliament.

1 have taken note of its content with attention.

Your letter has been transmitted to the Member of the Commission responsible for 
Employment, Social Affairs, Skills and Labour Mobility, Ms Marianne Thyssen 
(e-mail: Marianne. THYSSEN®,ec. europa, eu). Ms Thyssen is looking into the points 
you have raised and will respond to you rapidly.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Bogusław LIBERADZKI. MEP 
European Parliament 
Rue Wiertz, 60 
1047 BRUSSELS

E-mail: boguslaw. liberadzkUcbeuroparl. europa.eu
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